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Please Deny KCBX Variance Request

Richard McGraw <chicagorick@att.net>

Wed 7/2/2014 11:04 PM

To:envcomments <envcomments@cityofchicago.org>;

I am writing to request that the variance which KCBX is currently seeking in order to be exempted from compliance to the
regulations that were enacted by the City of Chicago Health Department be denied. The health and safety of our
southeast Chicago community residents remains at risk due to the time delay in implementing the health regulations.
Unfortunately, the enacted health regulations are not sufficient to protect our residents. Granting variances to KCBX will
only allow KCBX to continue to cause environmental damage in our community, and the drinking water upon which millions
of Midwesterners are dependant.

Our community has fought hard to have these regulations enacted. Our community has expressed clearly that we want an

outright ban on the operation of Petcoke facilities in Chicago. | hereby request strict adherence to the Petcoke and Bulk
Storage Materials regulations.
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